GCSE RESULTS DAY: THURSDAY 22ND AUGUST 2024

We hope all students are happy with their results and are excited to move onto the next chapter in Sixth Form.
INTERNAL STUDENTS:
· GCSE results will be emailed to all students at 8.30am. School will also be open from 8.30am so students can also collect them in person. Staff will be available until 2.00pm to provide support as required.

· Once students receive their results, we ask everyone to complete the registration form via the link below (QR will be available on results day also) so we know who to expect in September for those returning, and the destination of those not wishing to return. https://forms.office.com/e/73d8kawDh3

· Students will only be put into a form class once registered so failure to do so will mean they will not appear on a form list in September.

· Students who do not meet A-level subject entry requirements will be asked to see a member of SLT on the day to discuss alternatives available. 

· Any student wishing to change their A-Level choices can discuss this on the day or email Mrs Fairclough (gfairclough@wkgs.net). Students who attend school will be dealt with as priority.

NEW STUDENTS:
· West Kirby is open 8.30am – 2.00pm for registration on results day. 

· We ask all new students to attend West Kirby for formal registration, once students have received GCSE results from their current school.

· Students will need to bring a copy of their results where full name and all results are visible, as well as a form of ID.

· Students not meeting the entry requirements for chosen subject or wishing to change their options can discuss what alternative options are available on the day.

· Anyone unable to attend on the day can email lmarley@wkgs.net a copy of the results, ID and confirmation of which subjects they wish to study. Students who attend school will be dealt with as priority.

